
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Krogull is a German student assistant currently supporting the "Carbon Diet" 
research project, which is about the carbon footprint of academic business travel. He will be 
graduating in December with a bachelor's degree in "Environmental Systems Science" with 
a primary emphasis on economics. He is also working for the FH Joanneum, assisting 
another research project about implementing the topic of cryptocurrencies in the school 
curriculum. His main interests are the complex interlinks between environment and economy 
and the sustainable transformation of our society.  


